
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Year Three Parent Planner: Autumn 2 Week 7  

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Fantastic Pharaohs 

 
This week we will be: 

English This week we will be revising word classes and undertaking 

assessments in grammar and spelling.  We are continuing with 

the spelling scheme and therefore the children will have 5 

focus words to learn over the holiday.  These words will be 

tested on Monday 8th January 2018. 

Mathematics This week in maths we will be demonstrating the progress that 

the children have made in multiplication, division and 

fractions.  We will also be completing some fun Christmas 

themed maths activities. 

Topic This week we will finish making our Egyptian Death Masks and 

making Egyptian style bread. We will make the bread at school 

however as we don’t have kitchen facilities we will be sending 

the dough home for you to bake, with instructions. 

We will also be making some Christmas themed art and cards.  

Reminder:  The last violin lesson this term will be on Wednesday. 
 

Please remember that swimming lessons start for Year 3 after Christmas.  Their 

first lesson will be on Friday 5th January.  Children will need swimming caps, 

goggles, a towel and a sensible costume. We would advise children wear 

warm coats, hats gloves and scarves on swimming days. 
 

We are looking forward to seeing you all on the 18th December for our Carol 

Sing-a-Long.  We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your 

support this term and to wish you and your families a very happy Christmas. 
 

If you have any questions, don’t hesitate to speak with us on the door in the 
morning, at pick up at the end of the day or by email via the school office. 

Best wishes,  
 

Mrs Mullaney, Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 


